
Warning: High risk of a short-circuit...
Lead 
Tom Hartley has installed a new ‘underwater bridge’ on which to present the cars for sale through his showroom in the North of England. Given the current risk of
precipitation, it was a rather brave decision to introduce the new feature with a pair of the latest electricity-infused hypercars…

Given his experience of more than 40 years in the business, however, we’re sure he kept a close eye on the weather forecast during the shoot – particularly given the
current demand (and sky-high values) for the latest crop of hybrid hypercars. Indeed, both the LaFerrari and the stunning, Martini-liveried Porsche 918 are now sold, but he
still has plenty of desirable cars, both new and classic, currently available.
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